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Febuary Minutes Correction 
In the Febuary -93 Minutes, it listed 
4 club members that volunteered 
to help club members with Atari 
computer equipment and software 
problems. There is a correction, 
George Barrich-s phone no. should 
be 457-0130 instead of 450 - 0130. 
sorry about the mistake. 

The August •eeting was pretty quiet but relaxing. It was nice to have 
the time to just talk to other Me~bexs. Now that Suamer is almost 
over, I think the attendance at the future Meetings will pick up. 
I noticed that we only get one to two membership renewals each month. 
With a meMbership base 0£ over 40 current Members we should be getting 
an average 0£ about £our renewals monthly. I hope you all realize 
that the club really needs this support 0£ dues to keep the club 
strong £inancially. Doa sales are important but it takes More than 
that to cover our ·monthly expenses. 
I read in the current HAST newsletter that they are moving next months 
meeting to Farmington because they can get £ree space and they are 
having a hard time covering the ~onthly cost 0£ the Community Center 
in Falcon Heights. We still are £inancially sound with a balance 0£ 
$649.62 £or the period ending 8/20/93, so I don't £orsee us having the 
problems £acing MAST £or soae time to come. I just want to let you 
all know that most months the expenses exceed our income and we can 
only survive so long this way. Well, enough 0£ the gloom. Let's see 
how we did £or August 1993. 
The club paid out expenses £or the BBS phone bill and the August 
Newsletter. 
Aleo we made a small purchase 0£ so£tware £or £uture ra££le prizes. 
We had one membership renewal and sold some dome and blank disks. The 
£inal tally is that we increased our bank blance by S25.90 £or the 
month 0£ August. It has been a rare occurance £or us to exceed 
expenses this year so I congratulate you on your support 0£ the club 
through your purchase 0£ dome and I hope you continue to do so at the 
upcoming meetings this Fall. 

DESCRIPTION DEBIT CREDIT -> 

CASH CHECK CASH CHECK 
--------------------------------------------------------------
Me mbership renewal 
Blank disk purchases 
Software purchase s 
Raffl e s oftwa r e $5.00 
Edi tor 
Sy sop 

TOTALS ($5 . 00 ) 

August depos it = $ 25 . 90 

$21. 0 0 
$24 .10 

( $45 . 10 ) 

$15.00 
$19.00 
$30.00 

$6 4. 00 

$12.00 

$ 1 2 . 00 



Minutes of Space Meeting July 9, 1993 

Meeting opened at 7:40 pm. All 
officers were present except Sherm 
Erickson. Nathan Block welcomed 
everybody to the meeting and Space-s 
11th hirthday party. Nathan 
introduced the officers of the club. 
Nathan asked for a show of hands for 
the number of years they have been 
members of the club. Tony Walsh has 
been a member of the Space club since 
it was started , 11 years aqo. Nathan 
announced the winners of the tri_via 
contest during the clUh birthday party 
will receive a disk of the month. 
Nathan also said that Sherm Erickson 
and Rich Mier will be missing a good 
birthday party. Tickets for the 
raffle were available before the 
meeting. And the drawinq will be 
after the meal. 

Meeting adjourned at 7:50 pm. 

Meeting minutes of August 13, 1993 

Meeting opened at 7:35pm. Nathan 
Block, club president, welcomed 
everybody to the meeting. Introduced 
the club officers. All officers 
present except club vice-president 
Sherm Erickson, because of other 
commitments. Nathan talked about 
the new club treasurer, the great 
job he was doing. And asked everyone 
to give him a -round of applause . A 
Treasurer-s report was given to 
the membership by Greg Leinter. 
He stated that the club incurred 
some big bills in July because of 
the BirthdaY party and club purchases. 

ABBA Report was given by Mike 
Fitzpatrick, BBs sysop. He said BBS 
operations is going Okay. Nathan 
mentioned that 4 year s of Atari 
newsletters were avalable to view 
after the meeting in the front of the 
room . Nathan also asked the 
membership if they were having trouble 
with lightning damaging their Atari 
equipment . Stated that a c lub member 
recetnly had damage to their equipment 
during a lightn ing storm. HenrY Miller 
of Buffalo , Minn. Asked if surge 
e l ectrical plug-in bars helped protect 
equi?ment . Asked for s uggestions for 
?rot ecting Atari Equipment . 

Nathan asked how Amateur Show went 
at Aldrich Arena . Mike \lei st reported 
that attendences was down and the 
amount of flea market and inside booth: 
were down this year. But it seemed 
that everyone had a good time. And 
people were buying and that there 
was some good buys .Joe Danko talked 
about the Genie BBS reducing their 
rate structure for membership. 
Free connection to Inter Net. Terry 
Streeter,a club member, talked about 
having trouble with his Newsroom 
Program. Nathan said he could have 
it checked out after meeting. Nathan 
Block mentioned receiving a letter 
from a Atari user group in Cambridge, 
Minn. Joe Danko demostratec. the 
disk of the month. Nathan Block 
mentioned to the membership that 
they should think about plans for 
the club Christmas party, the Ham 
Fest at the Civic Center in October 
-93, and the up coming e lection 
of club officers. 

Meeting adjourned at 8:05 pm. 

Mike Weist 
Recording Secretary 

Amateur show -93 

The 1993 Amateur show was held at 
Aldrich Arena in Maplewood, Mn. 
The show was held on July 16th and 
17th. Mike Schmidt, Tom Stellach, 
and Mike Weist manned the Space club 
booth at the show. We were visited by 
several Space club members and peo2le 
interested in our club . Alots of . 
people had questions about membership 
and equipment. Like every year, there 
are bargins at the show. I found some 
Atari programs and some computer paper 
for my printer and other things. 
The show this year was not as big as 
in other years. This is because I 
think poor advertisement of the event, 
the weather wasn-t the best , the roads 
look~d like a battle zone, and there 
were a lots of other events at the same 
time. 
For those that were there, I think 
they had a fun time .Ne x t e l ectronics 
show is sche~uled for October - 93 at 
the St. Paul Civic Center . It will be 
the a nnual Hamfest . 

Mike W2 i s t 



FROM TH.E ED I TOR • •• 

Helle everyo:1e! 

About tFo 0ays a::ter the AUC?USt 
c]ub ~eeting, both of ~y c.rives decided 
to go he ll y up! ! had rny old 1050 that 
was experiencing motor problems lit ran 
slow, sorn~ti~es stopping entirely 1 2nd 
a refurbishe~ 1050 I .had just bought 
from CSS r~o~ ?uff!, that sinply woulrt 
not boot anything. 

Since the purchase was REAL recent 
I ctecined to call Mr . ?uff tu qet that 
one working. He had ne ship it back. 
About a week and a half went by when I 
began to get worried about the news­
letter deadline. I contacted Rich Mier 
to get a line on finding a new motor 
for the olaer drive. He directed me 
to American Techna-Vision (15338 
Inverness St. San Leandro, C~ 94579). 
These guys stil l 9ut out an ATARI 8-B!T 
catalog! Well, they ship one anyway, 
the one I got was printed some time last 
year. 

Claiming one of the worlds largest 
inventories o= Atari 8-hit material, it 
was an im9ressive sight. !-11 bring it 
to the mext meeting ..•. 

None the less, on about Wednesday 
the 1st 0£ Sept I callee our BBS from 
another com9uter to let everyone know 
what happened to me. Too bad I used a 
N~W slot, I couldnt post anywhere .... 

So Friday came, the drive 
mechanism I ordered from American 
Techna-Vision AN9 the drive from CSS 
came in the mail. I havent opened the 
one from CSS, but the new mechanism is 
working just fine. 

Thats my EXCUSE for being late. I 
hope you will understand. You must 
real ize I nor~ally do the best that I 
can when time permits, however, this 
i ssue was a rush job to get out before 
the meeting. 

Thanks anct here are a couple phone is 
you nay w~:1t to keep ~andy .... 

AM SR IC~N TEC~NO-VISION 
1 - A.00 - 55 1-9995 

COtlPU'I':r':R SOFT~JA R.?, SERVICBS 
I 7 1 6 1 

- ,p 9 - 5 6 3 9 

Space 11th Birthday Party 

~Jell once again the Space club 
celebrated their c lub birthday oartv 
This year marks the 11th year- t;e cl' 
has heen in existence. Once acain th. 
year with help from the Fitzp;tricks 
the Birthday Party conmittee, anf thE 
clu~ membership the party was a 
success . I would like to say if ~ou 
didn ·t want to to have fun and ha;e 
good food the party was no place ~or 
you. We had a few visitors that ~avE 
not been around in a while, they ~erE 
~litch Mclaughlin and Tony Walsh. :~icE 
to see the both of you, come bac~ in 
the future. 

The club membership was treated to 
quite a feast of food. Ham that was 
bought by the club. Rachel Thompson-~ 
famous pizza, that didn-t last lonq, 
because it was so good, and Al No~ie• 
special K bars made a great dessert. 
Once again the membership was treated 
to Nathan Block-s famous Atari trivia 
contest. I always look forwar~s to 
this every party. Because it is so 
fun. The winning team was treated tc 
a free disk of the month. Our sice 
lost, but we had a fun time anYwav. 

After the party a raffle was held to 
give Atari qifts to the winners. 
Can-t wait till the Space christmas 
party in December 

PRESIDENTS 

COOLIDGE FILLMORE 
TRUMAN TAYLOR 
GRANT POLK 

EISENHOWER ROOSEVELT HARRI~ 
BUCHANAN JOHNSON HARD H~ 

ARTHUR ADAMS HAY:SS 
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s I s E N II 0 w E R u m s C . ' 
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Sai:...l Paul Atari Computer Enthusiasts (SPACE) 
mee:.S on the second Friday o1 each month at 7:30 Pl.! 
in the Falcon Heighls Communily Center at 
2077 West Larpenteur Ave. Doors open al 7:00 PM. 
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Published by lhe Saint Paul Atari Computer Enthusies"t:; 
(S?ACE). an independent organization with no business 
affiliction with ATARI Corporation. Permission is grantee 
to any simile:- orgr:m.i:z.etioo ""'1th Yhicb SPACE excbeoge::s 
newsletters to reprint material from this newsletter. lie cio 
however ask that credit be given to the authors and t.o S?AC!:. 
Opinions erpressed are those of the authors end do not 
necessarily reflect the views of SPACE. the club office::-s. 
club mcmb<ers or ATARl Corporation. 

SPACE BBS 
BBS Phone: (612)-427-4317 

Sysop: Mike Fitzpatrick 

Co-syso,.2: Sherm Erickson 

Suppor$.g: 

ATARI 8-Bit Computers 
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